

Dear Donor,

Thank you for your consideration and past donations. Your monetary donations and silent auction items have helped many people and families throughout the River Valley communities. We are once again asking you to help by giving a monetary donation or an item for the silent auction. For more information on how to participate in 4PeteSake, visit our website at www.4PeteSake.com or follow us on Facebook.

4PeteSake contributions are tax deductible. Those interested in giving a silent auction item, please contact one of the volunteers below. Early donations are very much appreciated for planning purposes. We will also update our website and Facebook page with early donations so patrons can view those items and prepare in advance to bid!

We ask that you complete and attach the below information to your donation, not only for tax purposes but for values on our bid sheets. In the interest of going green, we ask to include your email address for future correspondence.

Please feel free to contact one of the volunteers below regarding your donation interest and questions. The General Store in Spring Green has once again generously agreed to be a drop off location for donation items.

Again, your generosity is very much appreciated. Thanks for making 4PeteSake a success. We look forward to seeing you at Day in the Park on August 20, 2017.

Sincerely,

4PeteSake

P.O. Box 577 Spring Green, WI 53588

CONTACT VOLUNTEERS

Pam Bettinger

1550 Wildwood Dr. Plain, WI 53577 (608) 546-9834 plainbetts@4Petesake.com

Denise Spude

E4741 Rolling Ridge Rd. Spring Green, WI 53588 (608) 588-7736 dspude@4Petesake.com

DETACH AND SEND - PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY		
Company Name (If Applicable)		
Last Name	First Name	
Street	City	State
Zip Phone Number	Email	
Item Description		
OR check here if General Monetary Donation		
Value: \$00		